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defective and would not hold cartridge number three in
the magazine. The firearm was returned on December 6 for
replacement of magagine.

6. On December 27 I had an opportunity te harvest a 10 Point
Whitetail which would have scored in the low 150's B&C
(at 2 minimum) but the rifle again misfired, :

Az detailed akbove, you can imagine the frustration that 1
have experienced with a poorly manufactured rifle, not only
the hassle with the £firearm but losing opportunities ¢to
ha:gﬁst Trophy Whitetails in which Remington is totally at
fault.

On the positive side 1 c¢an assure Remington that Mark
Franklin and his gtaff have done everything possible to
rectify the situation but can not repair firearms with
defective or out of specification parts from Remington.

Please advize by return maill what ecorrective action you and
Remington Arma Company, Inc plan to initiate,

Sincerely,

}\g’in J. Huanink

Contact Addresas: 806 Maple Drive
Griffin, Georgia 30223

ee: Mark Franklin
Franklin Eports, Inc.
5§75 Hawthorne Ave.
Athens, Georgia 30606
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